
Construction Begins Jan 2nd – Beaverton Hillsdale Hwy at  
SW Western Ave and near SW Jamieson Rd

Learn More:
503-941-4570  
info@ourreliablewater.org  
www.OurReliableWater.org/mpe 
City of Beaverton 1610 am radio

•	 Work will begin on January 2nd and continue through 
April 30th.

•	 BH HWY from approx. 107th to just past Jamieson: One 
lane of traffic in each direction (one lane eastbound and 
one lane westbound).

•	 Traffic on eastbound BH HWY is permitted to turn right 
onto Western Avenue.

•	 Traffic on westbound BH HWY is NOT permitted to turn 
left onto Western Avenue.

•	 Western Avenue: NO northerly traffic from 5th Street to 
BH HWY. LOCAL ACCESS ONLY to Kaiser, Bi-Mart, etc.

•	 We are required to maintain access to all driveways on 
Western Avenue and BH HWY.

•	 Seismically resilient drinking water pipeline 
construction planned.

Please ensure you and others in your care 
obey posted signs to stay safe. The safety 
of all road users and construction crews 
is important to the city and jurisdictional 
partners, PLEASE watch out for each 
other, drive slowly and cautiously along all 
work zones. Businesses will remain open, 
and access maintained.

EXPECT:

 • 	 Traffic congestion, delays and detours

 •	 Intermittent bus stop closures and 
delays

 •	 Auto and bicycle lane closures

 •	 Crosswalk closures

 •	 Intermittent flaggers in operation



Willamette Water Supply Program
1850 SW 170th Avenue, Beaverton OR 97003

Heads Up! 
Metzger Pipeline East Construction Begins at SW Beaverton 
Hillsdale Hwy at SW Western Ave and near SW Jamieson Rd 
Map and additional information inside
The Willamette Water Supply System (WWSS) MPE_1.0  project is a partnership between the 
Tualatin Valley Water District (TVWD), City of Hillsboro, and City of Beaverton to build a new seismically resilient 
drinking water system by 2026. The project combines planned improvements by TVWD with WWSS and the 
City of Beaverton water construction projects. The combined project maximizes cost‐effectiveness and reduces 
community and environmental construction impacts. Those living, traveling, working, and shopping along portions 
of SW Scholls Ferry Road, SW Hall Boulevard, SW Cascade Avenue, SW Allen Boulevard and Western Avenue can 
expect various construction activities from the fall of 2021 until the fall of 2024.

Visit: www.ourreliablewater.org/mpe or call 503-941-4570.


